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Marina Lent

From: James Malkin <jimmalkin@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, December 01, 2014 9:56 PM

To: Billy Meegan; Steve Flanders; Ron Rappaport; Jane Slater; Alison Burger; Dan 

Greenbaum; Marina Lent; Janet Weidner

Subject: Additional reading

Marina. Please post under correspondence.  
 
James Malkin 
Jimmalkin@gmail.com 
+1 917 328 1987 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From:  Jim Malkin <jimmalkin@gmail.com> 
Date: December 1, 2014 at 17:22:25 EST 
To: Sue Regen <sregen@frontiernet.net> 
Cc: Rich Regen <rregen@frontiernet.net> 
Subject: Re: Duncan Caldwell's analysis 

Ms. Regen, 
 
The Committee has received the Epsilon report at the end of last week and it is posted on the 
website. 
The Committee had no knowledge of Mr. Caldwell’s investigation nor his brief until I received a 
copy which was addressed to a number of individuals whom I assume are property owners.  I am 
not aware of the distribution of the investigation. 
The Committee received the copy of his investigation and will consider it along with the 
multitude of submitted information it has received.  All of this will be part of the Committee's 
deliberations. 
 
Thank you for your continued interest. 
 
JMM 
jimmalkin@gmail.com 
+1 917 3281987 
 
 
 

On Dec 1, 2014, at 4:40 PM, Sue Regen <sregen@frontiernet.net> wrote: 
 
Thank you for such a quick response!  Is it then correct to assume that the Epsilon 
group reads and keeps current with the website postings? 
 
Best, 
 
Sue 
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On Dec 1, 2014, at 4:28 PM, Jim Malkin <jimmalkin@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
 
Ms. Regen, Thank you for your note. 
 
The Duncan Caldwell letter, addressed to a number of property owners and upon 
which the committee was copied, was posted this morning on the Town 
Committee website under correspondence. 
 
Best -  
 
JMM 
jimmalkin@gmail.com 
+1 917 3281987 
 
 
 

On Dec 1, 2014, at 3:56 PM, Sue Regen <sregen@frontiernet.net> 
wrote: 
 
Dear Jim, 
 
I understand that you and the Squibnocket Committee have 
received an analysis of the SFHA and FOS proposals from Duncan 
Caldwell.  I know that the Vineyard Gazette and others have also 
received this analysis.  I am wondering if this report will be shared 
with the Epsilon group who have been engaged by the 
committee?  I imagine that there is information in it that might be 
helpful to their deliberations.   
 
Thank you for your continued work for the town. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Sue Regen  

 
 

 


